

REBRANDIND ANNOUNCEMENT

Dear Valued Partner,

We are writing to inform you that our company has changed its name from **Prince D'Angkor Hotel & Spa** to **Prince Angkor Hotel & Spa**. This change is effective as of July 2023 onward. We kindly request that you update your records to reflect our new branding name.

All future correspondence should be address to Prince Angkor Hotel & Spa.

We appreciate your kind understanding and your continues support toward Prince Angkor Hotel & Spa.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

The Management